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2020 

Open: Mon-Sat 3:30-12:30 
Happy hour Mon-Fri 4:00-6:00 pm 

Free Hors d’oeuvres during 
Friday happy hour. 

Every Tuesday in the 

Officers’ Meeting - KC Hall, 
First Wednesday 7:30 p.m. 
General Meeting - KC Hall, 

Second Wednesday 7:30 p.m. 
Fourth Degree Meeting - KC Hall, 

Fourth Wednesday 7:30 p.m. 

April 1- Officers’ and Gambling 
Meeting 

April 8– General Meeting - Cancelled 

April 18– 34th Annual St. Mary’s 

Night of Knights Online Auction 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fyoutube.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cdad770e6c2d04297a40f08d7d0ee7252%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637207594838288121&sdata=LJZVDGpX3hFXiFqwI8PQi3PqWgdXcMacGWhr4NPVyQc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=sacred+heart+church+owatonna
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=sacred+heart+church+owatonna
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fone.bidpal.net%2Fsmsnok&data=02%7C01%7C%7C2cdb4b4fe2ae40931fbe08d7d1a2f379%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637208370105821509&sdata=g3aCqHX2RarQTF%2FLC%2BJ2%2BBAMogbkLjp%2BWthJfC9z


John 11:25-26. Jesus said to 
her, "I am the resurrection and 
the life. The one who believes 
in me will live, even though 
they die; and whoever lives by 
believing in me will never die. 



 





New Ceremony: Rooted in Past, Tailored for Present 

At the State Deputy meeting in November 2019, Supreme Knight Carl 

Anderson announced a historic moment for the Order — the introduction of 

a new and groundbreaking combined exemplification ceremony, highlighting the principles of charity, 

unity and fraternity. Here are excerpts from his speech. 

A new generation of Knights 

“We must forge a new generation of Knights — men who see in our principles of charity, unity and 

fraternity a path to leading a Catholic way of life that can strengthen their families, their parishes and 

their communities. We must reach a new generation of men by the witness of our charity, our 

brotherhood and our ceremonials.” 

Inspire the men of our day 

“Just as our forefathers rallied to meet the challenges of their day, we must inspire the men of our 

day. We must reach out to meet these men where they are. And when we do, we must show them 

that they are called to be men of Charity, Unity and Fraternity. Because of this we are acting to make 

our Order more inviting and more accessible.” 

New exemplification 

“Early in the new year we will offer a new exemplification ceremony. … This new ceremonial is rooted 

in our past and tailored to our present. It will inspire more men to join us. Most of all, it will empower 

the Knights of Columbus to advance our mission and grow in the years ahead.” 

Why the change 

“In recent decades, we have found it harder to bring men, especially young fathers, into the Order. 

When we ask them why, they tell us three ceremonies are too time-consuming and too difficult to 

attend. They tell us that secrecy is unnecessary.” 

What the new exemplification looks like 

“Instead of having separate ceremonies, all three degrees can now be conferred in a single 

ceremony. The new exemplification focuses on the history and principles of our Order. It presents a 

fuller and richer understanding of who we are, what we stand for and what we are called to be. It 

hearkens back to the simple ceremonies of Unity and Charity first approved by Father McGivney. Our 

new ceremony can be held in a council chamber or in the parish with families and friends seated in 

the pews. They will see firsthand, the organization that their husbands, fathers, brothers, sons and 

friends are joining — the principles and values they are committing to and why it matters.” 

See the reverse side for questions and answers about the new exemplification 

 



Questions and Answers about the new exemplification 

Why have these changes been made? 

The future of our Order depends upon growth, and to grow, we need a way to join that 

is inviting and accessible. The new combined ceremony removes the barriers of secrecy 

and commitment of time that inhibited many from joining our ranks. It also eliminates 

redundancies and presents the lessons of charity, unity and fraternity in a more clear 

and convincing way. 

What is the difference between the new degree exemplification and the old 

ceremonies? 

Instead of having separate closed-door ceremonies, all three degrees can now be 

conferred in a single ceremony held in the parish, or in a council chamber. 

Who can attend the new degree exemplification? 

The new ceremony is open to guests, including the family and friends of current and 

new Knights. 

 

Should First and Second Degree members participate? 

Encourage First and Second Degree members to participate in the Exemplification of 

Charity, Unity and Fraternity. These members should also be invested with a rosary and 

lapel pin, even though they received them at their First Degree ceremony. At the 

conclusion of the ceremony, they are Third Degree members. 

Are online members allowed to participate? 

Online members can participate and then transfer into your council. The transfer details 

can be handled afterwards. If an online member wishes to remain in the Online Division 

(Council), his wishes should be respected. 

There is no pledge of secrecy in this ceremony. How do members handle the 

promises they made during the original ceremonials? 

Promises made in previous ceremonies should be honored. 

Will knighting be conducted using a sword? 

Knighting with a sword will be reserved for Exemplification of Patriotism, when the 

member becomes a “Sir Knight.” 



 

 
 

This month we honor Joe Kearin as our Knight of 
the Month for March. Joe joined our Council in 
November 2018. He was sponsored by his father, 
long-time Brother Knight Mark Kearin. 

Joe was born and raised in Owatonna. Following 
his graduation from Owatonna High School, Joe 
attended Dakota State University in Madison, 
South Dakota, where he earned a degree in  
Computer Science. He is currently employed with 
Federated Insurance in their Security Department.   

Joe has one brother, Jacob, and is a member of St. 
Joseph Parish. In his free time Joe enjoys reading 
and playing video and board games with his 
friends. 

Joe has been an active member in his short time 
with our Council, volunteering his time for  
projects including benefit breakfasts, Smokin’ in 
Steele and Salvation Army bell ringing to name a 

few.  

Joe says he enjoys his membership with the KC’s as he gets a good feeling while 
helping with projects that support needy causes such as Special Olympics. We thank 
Joe for continuing his family tradition of Knighthood and we congratulate him on 
being nominated as our Knight of the Month.  



Postponed - Benefit Breakfast 
for St. Vincent DePaul Society &  

Hospitality House 
Sunday, April 5    8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

St. Mary’s School 

Postponed Benefit  
Lenten Fish Dinners 
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